
Judy Barcomb 

My name is Judy Barcomb, and I am running for one of the vacant positions on 
our LCV HOA Board.   I was born and raised in Springfield, Vermont and moved 
to Burlington after college. In 1980, I found a job working for (what was then) 
Ayerst Laboratories, Inc.   I have lived in Lake Country Village since 2014. �I have 
two grown children, Nick and Chelsea and 3 grandchildren.  

I previously served on the Ayerst Athletic Association Board from 1987 through 
2003 as Secretary/Treasurer and I also served on the Adirondack Humane Society 
Board from 2012 through 2014 as a Member-at-Large.  I retired from 
Wyeth/Ayerst (Pfizer) Rouses Point, in 2012, after 32 years as an Administrative 
Assistant and then worked part time for 5 years at Alliance for Positive Health. 
Being retired, I now feel that I have the time to devote to assisting in the day-to- 
day “operations” at Lake Country Village.  

I have been heavily involved with the Communications Committee over the last 4 
years, including assisting in the development of a comprehensive Owners 
Handbook, which was approved by the Board in July 2023 and in the selection and 
implementation of our new “Buildium” Property Management Software. I am sure 
my name has become familiar while sending out many Announcements and 
general communications to the LCV homeowners.  With the new software, new 
Property Manager, and new Board, I think the timing is right and I hope to make a 
difference in our LCV community.  

I will strive to increase better communication between residents and the Board, 
including receiving answers to requests or inquiries in a timely manner and 
solving them.   I feel “open” communications is the key to success for any 
organization and I have sometimes been called an “over communicator” while 
keeping confidentiality in mind, when appropriate.    I am willing to help and 
listen to all owners’ concerns and address them with an open mind.  

 

 


